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After almost 3 years of work, we are about to finalise our
project. We have already available on the project’s website the
Model of working with a pupil returning from abroad to the
native education system and the Model of working with a
foreign pupil coming to a new country (adaptation of foreign
pupil) in all the partner languages: Polish, Greek, Italian and
Spanish. The models aim to support the schools and parents in
transitioning a child to a new school accompanying them
throughout the whole process from the moment they make the
decision to move to a new country up to their full integration in
the new country. 
The m-learning for parents is available in all the partner
languages. The English version already has voice-over and we
are working on the rest of the models, so that voice-over will be
available as soon as possible. The m-learning for parents
consists of an online space to develop the skills of parents for
supporting their children in the process of changing schools and
adapting to the new education system. You can access the
materials on our website:
 https://www.schooladapt.eu/en/project-results
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Partners will organise the
Multiplier Events before the
schoolyear end to disseminate
de project results among
teachers and parents.

Stay tuned for our next
newsletter and updates on the
School Adapt project.

PARTNERS
OIC Poland Foundation- Poland
COMCY – Cyprus
Open Europe – Spain
Fondazione Patrizio Paoletti – Italy
Xenion Junior School – Cyprus
Zespol Szkol im. Unitow Podlaskich w Wohyniu - Poland

FACEBOOK
schooladaptabilityeu

WEB
https://www.schooladapt.eu

WORK IN PROGRESS
Both, the online course online e-learning platform
changing perspectives, and the training toolkit - pupil
adaptation are almost finished. We have just finished the
piloting and the partners are finetuning the materials. They
will be available on our website very soon. 

WHAT ELSE HAVE WE DONE?
In addition to all the above-mentioned results, two
mobilities have taken place in the framework of the
project, the first one in Cyprus hosted by Xenion School for
experts and educators and the second one in Rome, hosted
by Assisi International School of Fondazione Patrizio, for
students and teachers. Both mobilities were a success and
both teachers and children were very happy with the
experience and the knowledge acquired. 

LAST PARTNER MEETING
The last meeting of the project was held in Poland. In this
last meeting, we discussed the last details to finetune the
project results and the website, as well as the multiplier
events that will take place at the end of May/beginning of
June, before the schools start their summer holidays.
Another topic discussed was sustainability and exploitation
of the results. Our aim is to reach as many schools as
possible, as this is a very actual and necessary subject.
Since we have two Polish partners in the project, we had
two hosts. On the first day, we met in Wohyń. Our host,
Zespol Szkol, showed us around the school and the pupils
gave us a short concert. On the second day, we met at the
premises of OIC Poland, the project coordinator. 

http://www.szkolawohyn.pl/
https://www.xenion.ac.cy/en
https://www.oic.lublin.pl/
https://www.comcy.eu/
https://fondazionepatriziopaoletti.org/
https://www.openeurope.es/
https://www.facebook.com/schooladaptabilityeu
https://www.schooladapt.eu/pl

